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06/05/2022  18:58:022022/1423/P INT ANGELA 

mASON

This application seems much more reasonable than the earlier application. Reducing the depth of the 

proposed extension to the original rear footprint of 38a St Albans Rd does not seem likely to impact my 

property, however, it will still impact on 36a St Albans Rd and I hope that concerns which I understand these 

owners have raised will be fully considered.

I would like to see the management plan for the construction. As a terraced development we are all close 

together. Do the applicants intend to use the back alley running between houses on St Albans Rd and Swains 

Lane?

06/05/2022  18:58:152022/1423/P INT ANGELA 

mASON

This application seems much more reasonable than the earlier application. Reducing the depth of the 

proposed extension to the original rear footprint of 38a St Albans Rd does not seem likely to impact my 

property, however, it will still impact on 36a St Albans Rd and I hope that concerns which I understand these 

owners have raised will be fully considered.

I would like to see the management plan for the construction. As a terraced development we are all close 

together. Do the applicants intend to use the back alley running between houses on St Albans Rd and Swains 

Lane?

06/05/2022  18:58:112022/1423/P INT ANGELA 

mASON

This application seems much more reasonable than the earlier application. Reducing the depth of the 

proposed extension to the original rear footprint of 38a St Albans Rd does not seem likely to impact my 

property, however, it will still impact on 36a St Albans Rd and I hope that concerns which I understand these 

owners have raised will be fully considered.

I would like to see the management plan for the construction. As a terraced development we are all close 

together. Do the applicants intend to use the back alley running between houses on St Albans Rd and Swains 

Lane?

06/05/2022  18:58:062022/1423/P INT ANGELA 

mASON

This application seems much more reasonable than the earlier application. Reducing the depth of the 

proposed extension to the original rear footprint of 38a St Albans Rd does not seem likely to impact my 

property, however, it will still impact on 36a St Albans Rd and I hope that concerns which I understand these 

owners have raised will be fully considered.

I would like to see the management plan for the construction. As a terraced development we are all close 

together. Do the applicants intend to use the back alley running between houses on St Albans Rd and Swains 

Lane?
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